
 

PSA 
Registration is now open for 2024-25 school year 

For immediate release: August 26, 2024 – 9:00 a.m.  
  
Registration is now open for the 2024-25 school year at all Saskatoon Public Schools (SPS) 
for Prekindergarten to Grade 12.  

The options for registration include: 

• Online: Visit saskatoonpublicschools.ca and click on the Registration tab. 

• Phone: Staff are back in schools and ready to assist with the registration process 
over the phone or by setting up a time to come into the school. Contact the school 
directly or call the main line at 306-683-8200.  

• Drop-in, in-person registration: All SPS elementary schools will be open to families 
attending a school that’s new to them this Thursday, Aug. 29, between 1 and 3 p.m. 
 

The first day of school for students is Tuesday, Sept. 3. Get school registration checked off 
your list this week and then enjoy those final days of summer! 

For more information: www.spsd.sk.ca/registration. 
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